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The application for WWDG-CA (formerly W12BZ) is being amended to change

the offset from minus 10 kHz to zero.  This will reduce any potential interference to or

from CJOH-TV, channel 6, Deseronto, ON.  Canadian concurrence is not required as

there is no change to the 2 dBu contour.  Originally with the proposed minus 10 kHz

offset (which is the same as CJOH), the pertinent contour was the 2 dBu (50,10).

Changing to a zero offset, as proposed, would then cause the 19 dBu contour to be the

pertinent one.  However, the 2dBu contour, which is the more critical of the two

contours, is not proposed to be changed and Canadian concurrence for has already been

received.


